
 

December 11, 2017 

 

Manuscript 37468 

 

 

Consent/Ethics letter 

 

 

 Dear Editor 

 

 We are pleased to submit this case report entitled “Esophageal metastasis of stem-cell 

subtype hepatocholangiocarcinoma: atypical presentation of a rare tumor”. 

 

 The patient died before we wrote the manuscript and the data collection. This is an 

observational report, the patient has been managed with standard care only. This report is in 

accordance with the declaration of Helsinki and its latter amendments. 

 

 Sincerely yours 

 

 Yann Touchefeu 

 

 


